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RETURN TO WORSHIP - VIDEO TRANSCRIPT

We're are excited to be returning to in-person worship. We hope to create a safe and
healthy worship environment where people commune with God.

On our website and Facebook Page, you'll find a link to make a reservation for worship.
We have a limited number of seats so that we can keep everyone adequately distanced.
These reservations will open each Monday at 8am, and close Thursday at 4pm.

When you enter the parking lot, we ask that you please stay in your car until 15 minutes
before the service begins. The volunteers will wave you in when it's time. The welcome
team can answer any questions you might have.

When you approach the worship venue, we highly encourage you to have a mask. We
will have extras if you forget one. Everyone will enter the same entrance. We'll have
multiple [touchless] temperature stations to help make things go as fast as possible.

Your attendance will be recorded, and your family will be directed to your seat. We will
fill the room from the front to the back. No Worship Guides, handouts, Bibles, or
hymnals will be available. Please bring anything with you that you want to use in
worship.

There will be no nursery, children, or youth programs on campus. Don't worry; we
understand that children might be restless. We're just happy to see their smiling faces
worshipping with us.

When service is over, you will be directed to the closest exit. Baskets for the offering will
be at the door as you leave.

At this time, we will not be having any refreshments, and water fountains will be off.
Feel free to bring a bottle of water with you.

John Wesley gave the church 3 General Rules: Do No Harm, do good, and stay in love
with God. We believe our methods of returning to in-person worship are honoring these
rules. Thanks for helping us serve our congregation, community, and God during these
times.



